

COLLINGHAM with LINTON PARISH COUNCIL

Email: CLPCclerk@gmail.com

Website: www.clpc.info

Agenda

You are summoned to attend the Meeting of the Council

Tuesday 6th April 2021 at 7.30pm

The Meeting will be conducted remotely due to Covid-19 virus restrictions

Please contact the Clerk if you wish to join the meeting: clpcclerk@gmail.com

1. PUBLIC REPRESENTATIONS

2. TO APPROVE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

3. POLICE REPORT

4. DECLARATION OF INTERESTS AND CONSIDERATION OF DISPENSATIONS

5. TO CONFIRM the MINUTES of the MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 2ND MARCH 2021

6. TO CO-OPT A NEW MEMBER TO THE PARISH COUNCIL

7. RESIDENT COMMUNICATIONS

8. FINANCE

- a. To authorise payment of accounts presented
- b. To note balances and receipts
- c. To note projects and grants and to provide an explanation of how the finance spreadsheet works
- d. To resolve a sum up to £1200 for painting work in Linton
- e. To resolve the sum of £1000 for painting of the bridge at the bottom of Church Lane
- f. To accept the Finance sub-group minutes and recommendations
- g. To consider the spread of the 2021/22 budget
- h. To note CaLSA remains closed, and resolve rent free period to rollover through April
- i. To resolve the sums of £850 for start-up planting programme in Linton and £1460 for maintenance
- j. To resolve the sum of £1200 for tree work in Beck Wood
- k. To consider a grant application from Collingham Music Association for the sum of £600
- l. To consider adding cyber cover to the PC's insurance schedule for the sum of £319.20

9. ORGANISATIONAL MATTERS

- a. To receive an update on the Community Survey and agree the Publicity Sub-Group minutes
- b. To consider purchasing additional litter bins for both villages
- c. To consider the purchase of summer hanging baskets for both villages
- d. To consider a resident request for a plaque in the Glebe Field dedicated to a former Cllr who passed away last year
- e. To discuss plans for the Annual Parish Meeting

- f. To note the resignation of Cllr James Marr

10. PLANNING

- a. Miller Homes Development – Update
- b. Ridge Meadows Development – Update
- c. To note applications to the Planning Authority and enforcement updates

11. HIGHWAYS REPORT

- a. To receive an up-date on the highways report

12. TO CONSIDER ENVIRONMENT and VILLAGE MATTERS

- a. To receive an update on the Teen Project and consider report and costs
- b. To receive an update on flooding issues
- c. To receive an update on matters relating to Beck Wood
- d. To receive an update regarding improvements to Bishopdale Copse
- e. To receive an update on discussions with Bardsey and East Keswick PC's to promote a new footpath between the villages
- f. To receive an update on the Local Centres Project
- g. To note progress on the Modification Order for the public right of way at Compton
- h. To consider organising a Keep Britain Tidy event

13. ITEMS FOR NEXT AGENDA

Items to be raised here for the agenda for the next meeting, no decisions can be taken.

14. NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held remotely on Tuesday 4th May 2021 – Annual Meeting at 7.30pm

T Wormley
Clerk to the Council
30/03/21



Notes for agenda

Links below for planning objections